
   

  
 Procurement Department 
 150 Greenwich Street 
 4 World Trade Center, 21st Floor 
 New York, NY 10007 
  

October 3, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PERFORMANCE OF EXPERT 

PROFESSIONAL ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES 
FOR THE PORT AUTHORITY TRANS-HUDSON CORPORATION 
(PATH) REHABILITATION OF EXCHANGE PLACE AND GROVE 
STREET STATIONS DURING 2019 THROUGH 2023 (RFP #58521) – 
ADDENDUM #1 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 

The following questions were received from a RFP recipients.  The questions and the 
corresponding Authority answers are provided for your information and use, as appropriate. 
Question #1: The Authority estimates that the total value of work under this Agreement will be 
in the range of $1 million to $4 million.” Is this referring to the Fee or Construction Cost?  
Answer #1: The estimated total value of work required to be performed under this Agreement is 
the design fee to provide the services for scope of work listed on the Attachment A for Stage III 
and IV.  

Question #2: What is the lead discipline for the subject RFP? 
Answer #2: As per the tasks outlined in the Attachment A and the Stage I Report, Architectural 
shall be the lead discipline for this project.  

Please Note: The date for receipt of proposals for the subject RFP remains 2:00 P.M. on 
October 18, 2019. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ekatherina Carrera at ecarrera@panynj.gov.   

Sincerely, 
 
David Gutiérrez  
Assistant Director 
Procurement Department 
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